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12th May 2024 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 
  
 
We have been taking part in the Living Street -Walk to School Challenge since January and 
we are overwhelmed with the level of participation -in April 350 children earned their 
“WOW” badges. 
 
From today we are going to increase the challenge and we know that you are ready for it! We 
would like you to take two active journeys to school each week, this can include: 
 

• Walking 

• Park & Stride (including a walk of at least 10 mins) 

• Wheel/Cycle/Scoot 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

 
 
Gail Kelley 
Parental Involvement Worker 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


